
 
 
Due to the change in Highway Design’s website, the 
following change needs to be made: 
 
You must correct the Estimator Catalog Path. 
 
Open the Estimator Program. (Do not open an estimate.) 
 
Choose Tools > Global Options. 
 
Click on the Internet tab. 
 
In the URL: window change the address to:  
http://transportation.ky.gov/Highway-Design/Estimator/ 

http://transportation.ky.gov/Highway-Design/Estimator/

